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Introduction 
This public consultation exercise is being undertaken by DPP on behalf of Bowmer and Kirkland 

and the Department for Education, for the demolition of some of the existing school buildings, the 

construction of a new teaching block and separate sports hall with associated works at Laureate 

Academy, Warners End Road, Hemel Hempstead, HP1 3DW.  

The applicant would like to engage with the local community for feedback prior to the finalising of 

the application proposals, and have issued this leaflet to provide more information on the scheme 

and an opportunity to comment. 
 

The Site 
The site is a circa 6.8 hectare area of land located in Hemel Hempstead located to the west of 

the Gadebridge Road/Warners End Road junction, and is occupied by Laureate Academy. The            

Department for Education is prioritising the rebuilding and refurbishment of schools, through  

the School Rebuilding Programme. Some of the buildings at the school have been identified as 

being in condition need and require replacement in order to provide the best possible teaching 

environment for pupils. 

The Proposal  
The proposed development comprises the demolition of existing buildings, which range from 1 

to 3 storeys,  and the erection of a new, part 2/part 3 storey replacement teaching block and 

separate part 1/part 2 storey sports block on the footprint of the existing buildings in the south

–eastern portion of the site.  

This proposed development would result in an overall reduction in the built footprint due to 

combining separate teaching spaces into one building, which also provides a more                 

operationally efficient campus. 

The proposal also includes new sports facilities and a comprehensive landscaping scheme.  

Vehicular access is to be retained from Warners End Road via a one-way system to Gadebridge 

Road. Pedestrian access will continue to be taken from both Warners End Road and 

Gadebridge Road.  

Pupil capacity at the school will remain as existing as no increase in pupil numbers is               

proposed. Subject to planning permission being granted, it is anticipated that all of the school’s 

replacement buildings could be completed by the second quarter of 2027.  

Please see the overleaf for additional plans and indicative CGi’s. 

https://dpp1.co.uk/laureate/  

https://dpp1.co.uk/?page_id=71649&preview=true
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Have Your Say 
We would welcome any feedback in relation to the 

proposed development prior to the submission of 

the planning application.  

We would like to invite you to our public             

consultation event which will take place on 

Wednesday 15th November between 4pm and 8pm 

in the school hall at Laureate Academy, Warners End 

Road, Hemel Hempstead, HP1 3DW.  

Representatives of the development team will be 

there to answer any questions that you may have 

and you will also have an opportunity to provide 

feedback. 

If you cannot make the event, further information 

and plans are provided on the website:            

https://dpp1.co.uk/laureate/.  

Any feedback can be submitted electronically via 

the feedback form on the webpage or alternatively, 

please post any feedback to DPP, One Park Row, 

Leeds, LS1 5HN.  Please submit any comments by 

20th November 2023.  
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